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INNOVATION IN MINIATURE

January 13, 2025

RoHS / RoHS 3 / WEEE Material Declaration

Subject: RoHS Directive, (2011/65/EU) Restriction of Hazardous Substances
RoHS 3 Directive, (EU 2015/863)
Annex Il to the Directive

This document is in response to customer inquiries into the status of RoHS/WEEE
directives at The Lee Company Microhydraulic Division for the calendar year 2025.

After a review of our Microhydraulic product line, we can state, to the best of our
knowledge, that we are in compliance with RoHS/WEEE directives.

This declaration does not apply to customer specified non-compliant components and
processes.

This information is based on our current knowledge and is being provided to assist you
in complying with your obligations under RoHS and WEEE. The Lee Company makes no
other warranties, express or implied, about the suitability of the information provided
herein.

Sincerely,
The Lee Company
2 Pettipaug Rd.

Westbrook, CT. 06498
Phone: 860-399-6281
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